
9th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 Portland Castle - 25th January 2024

We have the opportunity to visit Portland Castle on Thursday 25th January.

Our visit will tie in with our topic of Medieval Monarchs that we are currently studying.

We will travel to the castle by minibus and will return to school in time for lunch. Please ensure that school visit consent
is ticked on the Arbor Parent App in order for your child to take part.

Please ensure your child has a warm coat for the visit and full school uniform is to be worn.

Yours faithfully

I Heap�

Miss I Heape
Year 5 Teacher


